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October 4, 2018  

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

This is to inform you of BNSF’s plan to remove the grade crossing panel on 

our mainline at the Ahtanum Rd. railroad crossing in Union Gap, WA for 

crossing renewal work. The work will include a full rehabilitation of the 

crossing: removing the wood crossing material, upgrading to concrete 

crossing material, installing a new track panel, and asphalting the crossing 

approaches. See Table 1 for a detail list of when the work is to begin and 

end. 

 

This crossing will remain closed during the entire five day duration. Traffic 

control plans including detour routes and signage will be provided by NW 

Safety Signs. 

 

If you have questions about the regulatory process, you may need to contact 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission at: WUTC, 1300 S. 

Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, WA. 98504-7250; 1-

800-562-6150 (toll-free). Also, you may contact the Federal Railroad 

Administration at 1-800-724-5998 (toll-free).  

 

If you have any questions please contact Mary Danielson at 817-948-0012. 

 

Road Crossing DOT Number Closure Dates 
Ahtanum Rd 099170V 

 

Mon., Oct. 15th 0600 to 

Fri., Oct. 19th to 1800 

 

 
 

 

mailto:Mary.Danielson@bnsf.com

